
                   ZONING BYLAW REVIEW COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

                                            March 23, 2022 

Meeting called to order at 7:00pm. 

Members present by Zoom: John Shaw, Steve Gagne, John Kelsey and 

Pat Coffee.  

Accepted minutes of previous meeting. 

John S. asked the members to wait until 4/13 meeting to take up 

Comprehensive Permit so Art can be present.  

John S. asked the members to consider doing a quick review on some 

housekeeping items in the bylaws. Changes to some areas were made 

after recommendations by different members had questions about 

language, spelling etc. 

John S asked to hold making any changes to Solar and Earth Removal 

until we get to meet with Laurie Saunders. The committee will be 

inviting her to a future meeting.  

A discussion started on Non-conforming and the way in which it is 

handled currently. Non-Conforming, is a large part of Sec VI 

Enforcement, Board of Appeals, Special Permit and Variances. This area 

of the Bylaws will be looked at as a package at the next meeting after 

comprehensive permits are discussed. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:25 pm. 

Next meetings are 4/13, 4/27, 5/11 and 5/25 all starting at 7:00 pm, on 

zoom 

Recorder,  

John Shaw 



 

 

 


